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Mailed on: 
Month 00, 2009 (Send on day(s) after the faxed “Confirmation of Consult”)
 

Dr. Marcus Welby

Family Medical Practice

1234 S. Sunny Ave
Phoenix, AZ 85000

Fax 123-456-7890

Re: John Doe  
Dear Dr. Marcus Welby:
Thank you for referring your patient to me at the Hemorrhoid Care Center for a consultation. Our team conducted a thorough clinical evaluation. Enclosed is a copy of my Patient Evaluation form and recommendations.

I appreciate your referrals. I am the only Board Certified Proctologist (anorectal surgical sub-specialist) in the State of Arizona. I am available to consult with you in the future on all of your patients presenting with occult rectal bleeding and other conditions affecting the anus and rectum. 

If there is anything I can assist you with or if you have any questions, please contact me on my mobile phone. It was a pleasure meeting and being able to treat your patient. 

Thank you,

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)

Diplomate American Osteopathic Board of Proctology
Mobile Phone: 602.920.1023






RICK A SHACKET


DO, MD(H)





LOCATIONS: Comprehensive Health Center 3543 N. 7th Street, Phoenix AZ 85014, 602.263.8484 / Laser Surgery Center 10255 N. 32nd Street, Phoenix AZ 85028, 602.258.7003 / EuroMed 34975 N North Valley Pkwy, Phoenix AZ 85086, 602.992.1199 / Optima Vein Care Scottsdale � HYPERLINK "http://www.optimaveincare.com/locations.php" ��8575 E. Princess Drive, Suite 117, Scottsdale AZ 85255, 480.899.8930� / Optima Vein Care Chandler 1343 N. Alma School Road, Suite 150, Chandler AZ 85224, 480.626.0433 / Optima Vein Care W. Phoenix Estrella Med Plaza I, 9305 W. Thomas Road, Suite 490, Phoenix AZ 85037, 480.496.2696











